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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Evans, Charlotte [Cevans@craworld.com]
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2010 12:58 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Costa, Aaron E
Subject: RO143 1633 Harrison St. Offsite Investigation
Attachments: RO143 1633 Harrison St. siteplan.pdf

Hi Mark,  
 
This email is concerning the Offsite SSI submittal date of 02/26/10 which includes reporting on the installation of 
well MW-17 and advancement of soil borings along Harrison St. and 17th St. As you know, we encountered many 
utilities whilst trying to install the well and borings. Attached is the updated site plans with the utilities marked, 
which includes additional utility locations along Harrison St. and 17th St.  
 
As of right now, we have not scheduled the additional field work, but plan to complete the borings along Harrison 
St. in the sidewalk.  The one boring along 17th St. will have to be completed right next to the curb due to the gas line 
corridor within the parking lane. If any other unknown obstructions are encountered in the parking lane, it will not 
be possible to advance that boring in the sidewalk due to communication and electrical lines within the sidewalk.  
 
Once I have a final schedule, which may again be weekend work, I will email you with the details. Please feel free to 
contact me with any questions. Thank you. 
 
 

_______________________________     
Charlotte Evans 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
 
Tel: 510-420-3351 
Cel: 510-385-0387 
Fax: 510-420-9170 
Email:  cevans@craworld.com 
Visit us at www.CRAworld.com 
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 

Think before you print  
 




